
Wednesday, February 
19th   

 
GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Last night the 7th grade basketball teams remained undefeated with two wins as they 
traveled to Fegely Middle School in Portage. Someone once said D-Fence wins 
Championships. In the first game, the team won the game 41-4 with 6 girls scoring, led 
by Vanessa Wimberly and Lindsey Arcella.  In game two, the girls team won 24-3 with 7 
of the 9 girls scoring, led by high scorer, Abby Rettig.  Ayva Burns scored in both games 
and ended the night with a season high, 10 points  Nice job, girls! 
 
SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 
There is Science Olympiad practice today and Friday before school, 7:40-8:40 a.m.  
 
ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.  PLEASE 
be in attendance because we will be taking the yearbook photo.   
 
CLARK BAND 
Registration night for 5th grade band students is this Thursday, February 20th, in the 
cafeteria.  Parents of students interested in playing the saxophone or trumpet should 
come from 5:00-6:00 p.m.  Parents of percussion or clarinet students, from 6:00-7:00 
p.m.  Any french horn, flute, or oboe parents should come between 7:00-8:00 p.m., and 
any parents of trombone, euphonium (baritone). or tuba students should come between 
8:00-8:30 p.m. If your family already owns an instrument, please bring that as well.  If 
you cannot make it during your time slot, or you are unavailable Thursday, please reach 
out to Mr. Walton via email (mwalton@lcscmail.com)  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Students, the Young Hoosier Book Award contest ends in a few short weeks. All 
qualifying AR tests need to be taken and printed before the end of the day on 
Tuesday, March 2nd. Prizes will be awarded Wednesday, March 3rd. If you have read 
and passed the tests on all 20 books, please tell Mrs. Snyder what gift card you would 
like. 
 
We will continue to have the Random Acts of Kindness drawings every 
Monday during February.  Teachers can continue to sign the forms, and 
the students can drop them in the Kindness Box in the front office. 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
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placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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